
Year R– End of school until 4pm –  

Send their clothes in a bag and we will help  

change the children. 

Year 1 & 2 - 4.15-5pm—through the  

door at the end of the lower corridor. 

Entry - School Hall  

£3.50 per child, please make payments on Arbor. In the shop 

  Closing date for tickets is Friday 7th February 9am 

  


